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Upcoming Events 

Horse Park Workday 
Saturday, September 23rd  

 
For the uninformed, let me define what 
workday means when it refers to an effort 
at the Horse Park.  First of all and most 
important, a workday consists of 2 hours, 
maybe 2 and a half, but definitely not 8 or 
even 4 hours. Just 2 to 2.5 hours followed 
by a free lunch at the 19th Hole. That’s it.  
 
Judie has such a workday scheduled for 
Saturday, September 23rd. This is an im-
portant one in that the following week 
we’ll hold the Dinner and Clinic in the 
Park event and expect quite a few guests 
in attendance.  Then in October Judie is 
planning on an Open House at the Park 
that will hopefully attract some potential 
new members from the community. It 
seems to me that we should all want to 
present the Park in its best possible light.  
There are a bunch of things we can do to 
help with that such as painting the grand-
stand, raking the arena, straightening out 
the storage shed, trimming some trees 
back along the driveway, organizing the 
tables in the Pavilion,  lubing and cleaning 
the grill, etc.  
 
Mark the Horse Park workday on your 
calendar and show up at 9am.  We’ll have 
a short organizational meeting, divvy up 
the workload, and break for that free lunch 
around 11:30am. The Park will look great; 
you’ll feel good about yourself; you can 
have a glass of Chardonnay with me; and 
life will be good.  More info to follow. 
          Rich      

 

President’s Column 
 
Climate change has dealt us an extremely 
hot summer.  Due to this we, once again, 
need to rearrange our calendar as follows:  
the workday at the horse park will now 
take place on September 23, and Pete Dil-
lingham’s clinic has been moved to Sep-
tember 30.  I hope all of the 55+ who 
signed up to attend the clinic will make an 
effort to attend on the new date. 
 
The BTSC thanks Bob Crowl and Rich 
Vigue for their efforts in getting 18 tons of 
sand delivered and spread in the horse 
park.  You would be amazed at the small 
size of 18 tons of sand.  However, it was 
an improvement to the ground of the arena.  
The arena could use twice that much sand 
but at least we have a start.   
 
The BTSC would like to thank Rich Vigue 
for making all the arrangements and instal-
lation of 3 new fans in the horse park pa-
vilion.  Two of the old fans were broken 
and all three were in bad shape.   
 
September is shaping up to be a busy 
month for the BTSC.  Please make plans to 
come out to the events and support the 
club. 
          Judie 

 
Dillingham Clinic and Dinner in 

the Park Update 
Saturday, September 30th  

 
Whenever you run an event that relies on 
the weather you keep a close eye on the 
forecast.  Experience dictates that you 
withhold any go - nogo decision to as close 

to the event as possible.  That’s usually the 
day before because of the need to buy pro-
visions, etc. This would be fine if you, the 
event planner, were the only one keeping 
an eye on the weather, but that isn’t the 
case.  The world is full of those who are 
much better at offering advice than running 
an event itself.  The Saddle Club is no ex-
ception.  
 
Early in the week, I got calls from several 
members declaring what must be done be-
cause of the forecast for extreme heat on 
the scheduled day of the Clinic and Dinner. 
Word spread quickly that I needed help in 
making a decision of this magnitude.  
Glenn Burns called. Al Roker called. I was 
under incredible pressure. Then Bambi and 
I talked. I voiced my concern about Pete 
working with that young horse in the arena 
for a couple hours with temperatures hover-
ing around a real feel of 104 degrees. She 
responded with typical wifely concern say-
ing, and I quote, “What about me? I’ll be 
standing in the sun over that grill cooking 
for 50 people.” It was at that precise mo-
ment that I decided to reschedule the event.  
 
It's not too late to RSVP for the Clinic and 
Dinner in the Park which is now scheduled 
for Saturday, September 30th weather per-
mitting.  Same time. Same place. Details on 
page 2. Just call or text me at 770-289-
7272. 
                                                           Rich      

 
Open House 

Saturday, October 14th  
 

The BTSC will be holding an open house 
on October 14.  We hope the weather will 
cooperate on this event.  We have not 
planned this event too deeply, but we are 
hoping to pull in the residents of Bent Tree 
to learn more about the BTSC.  One of the 
items we would like to showcase are the 
horses.  The plan is to have a variety of the 
horses at the arena to be seen and petted 

(not ridden).  Another is to have a variety 
of pictures from various events.  I would 
like to have members wandering around 
the horse park to welcome visitors and tell 
them about the club.  The rest is up in the 
air with final planning to take place this 
month.  Hopefully, we will have a good 
showing at this event.       
                               Judie 
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Membership Report  

 
The Saddle Club 2023 membership count 
remains at 79 members as of the end of 
August.  Our 2023 membership applica-
tion is attached to this newsletter.  If you 
know of someone interested in joining our 
Club, please have them complete an appli-
cation and provide it to me for processing.  
If they have any questions, they can call 
me.  My cell phone number is 770-757-
8596.  During the next 4 months we have 
a number of fun events on our calendar.  I 
hope to see you at many of them.   
        Bob 

 
 

Bent Tree Saddle Club  
Treasurer's Report  

August 29, 2023  
Prepared by Judie Uchitel, President  

  
 Beginning Balance  (August 1, 2023)             $2,549.33  
  
 Debits  
   Date                     Description                         Amount       
        8/18/23        Randy Cochran (Arena Sand)             ($750.00)  
        8/18/23             Randy Taylor ( Pavilion Fans)           ($473.99) 
         
      TOTAL Debits                        ($1,223.99)  
  
 Deposits  
   None 
                          
 TOTAL Deposits                          $0.00  
  
 Ending Balance  (as of August 29, 2023)               $1,325.34 
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2023 Executive Committee 
 

President:          Judie Uchitel 
Vice-President: Ronda Erway 
Treasurer:          Joyce Delay 
Secretary:          Beyonca Padgett 
BT Liaison:       Bob Crowl 
Past President:  Bobby Delay 
Appointee:    Sandy Stephenson  

 
Visit our website 

at 

www.BentTreeSaddleClub.com 

2023 Positions 
 

Membership: Bob Crowl 
Newsletter Ed.: Rich Vigue 
Email Distrib: Ronda Erway 
Website Admin: Jim Sylvia  

Join our Group Page on Facebook 

September 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 
 
 

22 23 
 

Horse Park 
Workday 

24 25 26 27 28 
RSVP  Clinic 
and Dinner in 

the Park 

29 30 
Clinic and 

Dinner in the 
Park 

http://www.BTSC.info
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BTSC 2023 Calendar of Events 
 

Below is a proposed agenda of events and is subject to change.  Please refer to it throughout the year.  Each newslet-
ter will highlight the upcoming events and give recaps (including pictures) of previous months’ events. 
 
 
 

Date        Event        Location        Leader(s) 
 
September 23, Sat.   Workday         Horse Park        Judie Uchitel  
                                        404-226-0287 
 
September 30, Sat.   Dillingham Clinic      Horse Park        Rich Vigue 
                              770-289-7272  
 
October 14, Sat.    Open House        Horse Park        Judie Uchitel 
                              404-226-0287 
 
October 21, Sat.         Chickamauga Ride      Chickamauga Military Park    Ronda Erway 
                              402-540-3338 
 
October 28, Sat.    Omoksee         Horse Park        Claire Eubanks 
                              770-265-9425 
   
November 5, Sun.   Stara Memorial Ride      Garland Mountain      Rich Vigue 
                              770-289-7272 
 
November 18, Sat.   Obstacle  Competition     Horse Park        Judie Uchitel 
                              404-226-0287  
 
December 2, Sat.    BTSC Christmas Party     Pendley Creek        Judy Uchitel   
                              404-226-0287 

Cheyenne Frontier Days July 19-28, 2024.  See you there! 
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Bringing you and your horse together 
 

Natural Horsemanship Training: 
        Lessons, Spring & Fall Clinics. 
 

Onsite Services: 
3 Bedroom Apt w/Horse Lodging 

 

Pete & Bambi Dillingham 
        (678)313-5611  

  
Follow us on Facebook 

     Photography by Jena Finley 
 

JRV Realty of North Georgia 
Specializing in Horse Farms and Land 

 
Rich Vigue, Broker 

770-289-7272 
www.RichVigue.com 
Rich@RichVigue.com 

Mountain View Pet Lodge 
 

Caring for pets since 1988 
Pet Boarding and Grooming 

Suites Available 
 

Owned by Joyce Delay 
706-692-6604 

www.facebook/
MountainViewPetLodge 
MVPLodge@gmail.com 

PLACE 

YOUR 

FREE 

AD 

HERE 
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